
From: Ben Rousseau
To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: Request for Changes to the Draft Solar Report
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Commissioners,
 
I believe that the current draft of the Solar Report is not clear in its assessment of the solar industry
 as "well-supported" and "relatively robust" without defining those terms. You have also made the
 recommendations to end net metering and phase out Energy Trust incentives without providing a
 full understanding of how solar is valued or what above-market costs might be.
 
I ask that you please change the tone and content of your draft solar report. The current draft will
 not be helpful to the legislature.
 
Thank you,

 
Ben Rousseau
Systems Analyst / Building Analyst
NEIL KELLY HOME PERFORMANCE

 
804 N. Alberta Street, Portland, OR 97214     neilkelly.com     Direct: 503.335.9262     Cell: 971.400.5376
P.S.  Check out this cool video about Neil Kelly Company becoming a B-Corp.
 
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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